
 
 

Event Information: Richmond v Hawthorn AFL NAB 
Challenge match – Saturday 27 February 
 
Patrons attending the AFL NAB Challenge match, Tigers vs Hawks, at Holm Park Recreation Reserve, 
Beaconsfield are advised there will be no public parking available on site. 
 
Patrons attending this event are strongly encouraged to travel by public transport. Beaconsfield 
Railway station is located a 15-20 minute walk from the venue.  
 
For those living in the local area a ‘drop off point’ will be located at the main entrance to the reserve. 
Please note that pick up from this location post-match will not be available due to road closures. 
 

Parking locations 
Limited car parking is available at the following locations: 

• O’Neil Road Reserve, corner O’Neill Road and Old Princess Highway – 20-25 minute walk 
from the venue 

• Edwin Flack Reserve, Manuka Road – 15-20 minute walk from the venue 
• Cardinia Park Hotel, corner Beaconsfield-Emerald and Payne roads – 10-15 minute walk 

from the venue. 
 
Volunteers will be collecting a gold coin donation per car at each car parking location, to be donated 
to the Alannah and Madeline Foundation, the charity partner of NAB and Richmond Football Club. 
 
Parking officers will also be patrolling surrounding streets. 
 

Shuttle bus 
A limited shuttle bus service will operate from the Beaconsfield Railway station, O’Neil Road Reserve 
and Edwin Flack Reserve. This is available for those who require transport or have small children.  
 

Accessible parking 
Accessible parking will be available at Holm Park Recreation Reserve on a first-come basis until at 
capacity. Exit from this parking location may be delayed post-match due to people exiting the venue 
and road closures. 
 

Bag checks 
Please note, ALL bags being brought into the venue will be subject to a bag check, please ensure you 
allow enough time to get to the venue and through security. 
 

Smoking 
This is a smoke free event. 


